
GRAVENSTEIN UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 
STUDENT SERVICES PORTABLE 

ADVERTISEMENT AND NOTIFICATION OF INVITATION TO PREQUALIFY  
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the governing board (“Board”) of the Gravenstein Union School District is requesting 
submission of: 

• Prequalification Package inclusive of: 
o Application for prequalification 
o Financial Statement 
o Questionnaire: Modules 1 & 2  
o Certification Form 

 
 
Basic Requirements.  Contractors that intend to prequalify must be: 

• Insured; 

• Hold a Class B Contractors License, which is current, valid, and in good standing with the California 
Contractor's State License Board;  

• Provide and pass the requirements set forth in the prequalification application and questionnaire. 
 

Prequalification Questionnaires. Digital Copies of the Prequalification Questionnaires will be available from the 
District’s Construction Management Office, Counterpoint Construction Services, Inc. located at: 3663 North 
Laughlin Rd, Ste 101, Santa Rosa, CA 95403, and can only be obtained via email by contacting; Scott Baer at 
sbaer@counterpointcs.com or Bryan Valdez at bvaldez@counterointcs.com . Copies of the Prequalification 
Questionnaire will be made available Monday, September 27, 2021.  

 

Responses.  Interested Contractors are invited to submit a Prequalification Questionnaire with one (1) original 
copy of requested materials as well as (1) digital copy on a thumb drive, to:  

Counterpoint Construction Services, Inc. 
Attn: Bryan Valdez, P.E. 
RE: Student Services Portable  
3663 North Laughlin Rd, Ste 101 
Santa Rosa, CA 95403 
 

• Prequalification Questionnaires must be received on or before Monday, October 11, 2021, no later than 
2:00 p.m. 

 

Questions.  Questions regarding this Prequalification Questionnaire must be in writing and directed only to Scott 
Baer at sbaer@counterpointcs.com with Bryan Valdez at bvaldez@counterointcs.com copied. Final Questions will 
be due Thursday, October 7, 2021. Contractors are directed to not contact any other person regarding this 
Prequalification Questionnaire. 

 
 

Thank you for your interest in working with the Gravenstein Union School District. 
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